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Invitation to Heyford Park School Year 5 Secondary Taster Day – Friday 21st June 2024 

Dear XXXX  

I am pleased to extend an invitation to you and your Year 5 students to join us for the Year 5 Secondary 
Taster Day at Heyford Park School on Friday, 21st June 2024. 

The purpose of this event is to foster strong relationships with our local primary schools and provide Year 5 
students with an invaluable opportunity to gain insight into secondary education. Throughout the day, 
students will engage in activities designed to complement the primary curriculum, offering a glimpse into 
various subjects including Science, PE, Art/DT, and History. 

The Secondary Taster Day will commence at 9:30 am and conclude at 2:30 pm, allowing both individual 
students and entire classes to participate. We aim to facilitate attendance by removing any transportation 
barriers; please do not hesitate to reach out should you require assistance in this regard. Students are 
kindly requested to bring the following items with them: 

� School PE kit 
� Writing utensils 
� Packed lunch and a water bottle 

If you are not able to bring your whole class, but you feel individual students would be interested, please 
contact me, and I will send you a letter directed at individual children. 

We encourage the participation of as many Year 5 students as possible and kindly request confirmation of 
attendance by email : vxwallington@heyford.epatrust.org 

Thank you for considering this opportunity for your students. We look forward to welcoming them to 
Heyford Park School and providing them with a valuable and enriching experience. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
Mrs Victoria Wallington 
Deputy Headteacher - Secondary 
Heyford Park School 


